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NOTIFICATION OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENT
REDEVELOPMENT OF ROSEDALE COLLEGE, WOOD END GREEN ROAD, HAYES

A planning application for the redevelopment of Rosedale College is due to be submitted

shortly, you are invited to attend a public consultation to view and comment on the proposals.

This is an informal event providing an opportunity for members of the public to view the
proposed plans for the new school and ask any questions. Representatives from the project
team (including the contractors, architects and town planners) will be available to talk through

the plans.

WHEN:

TUESDAY 18 JULY 2023
WHERE:

ROSEDALE COLLEGE
TIME:

If you are unable to attend the

event but wish to view
information, please contact:
consultation@stridetreglown.com
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